
 
 

  
Y6/7 Transition Day/Evening Wednesday 5 July  

  
Dear Parent/Carer,    
 
As stated in the previous letter, I am pleased to inform you on Wednesday 5 July we are hosting a transition day for 
the Year 6 students. Please arrive to register your child at 9:30am to ensure a prompt start. Students will be 
expected to arrive in their PE kits with a water bottle and are to be collected at 2:35pm.  
 
In addition to the transition day, we will be hosting a transition evening for Y6 parents to attend. The purpose of 
the evening is for you to meet the Principal and get a feel for the school your son/daughter will be attending in 
August. There will be an opportunity for you to meet the Senior Leadership Team, some of our current students 
and ask questions regarding any queries you have. There will also be the facility for you to order DAA uniform 
during this evening.  
 
The evening will start at 4:30pm and end at 6:30pm. There will be two presentations from our Principal, Mr Carr 
during the evening and a tour of the Academy.  
   
We are very much looking forward to meeting the students. Please copy this link into your web browser to 
complete the enrolment form for your child if you have not already done so: 
https://forms.office.com/e/6512ybN9rc. This has also been uploaded onto our website under the Year 6 Transition 
Page. It is essential that you complete this before Transition Day.  
 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Academy on 01274 089890.   
  
Kind regards,   
  
  
Mr T Coltman  
Assistant Vice Principle- Curriculum Development and Student Experience   
  

 
 


